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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: ​April Cat M Prices announced; upgrade to NHS Service Finder; NHSE&I Health and Wellbeing online event.

April Category M Prices announced
The Drug Tariff Category M pricelist for April 2022 has been published on the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) website. 

No margin adjustments have been made in the April prices. The underlying effect of market price movements in the reference period October – December 2021 will be reflected in the April Drug Tariff.

Learn more about Category M pricing

NHS Service Finder maps feature
The NHS Service Finder online search tool, which provides access to information from the Directory of Services (DoS) and the NHS website, has been upgraded.

A new interactive maps feature provides a view of all relevant services in an area and offers directions. This information can also be shared directly with patients via SMS text message or email.

Find out more about NHS Service Finder's new maps feature 

Health and wellbeing online event
NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I) is holding an online event on Wednesday 6th April 2022 between 5-6pm about the current, dedicated health and wellbeing support offers available to colleagues working in primary care. 

All community pharmacy colleagues are invited, as well as other primary care colleagues, with the event having a particular focus on how to access support through local mental health hubs.

Register for this event
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